
   A message from our Counselor: 
 
Dear Families,  

    Thank you for all you are doing to support your child's engagement in distance learning. Although there is only a 
month of school left, it is important that our students keep on working on class assignments and joining their 
teachers for class meetings. With the good weather, I know it is hard for the kids to stay engaged in schoolwork. I 
hope you find the ideas in the attached PowerPoint helpful as you continue to manage this challenging task.  

Sincerely,  Jessica Moody  

File attachments: 
Mindset Learning From Home.AES.pdf 
 

***​Click here for a message from our staff​**** 
 

 

https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1323084_1-t_8ZnoS1Ae
https://onedrive.live.com/?authkey=%21ANoHjVQKjyJATik&cid=C51174D7C1B1FF51&id=C51174D7C1B1FF51%214882&parId=root&o=OneUp

